
 
 

Fairfield Westchester PHA Chapter Minutes 

 

November 10, 2014 

The meeting of the FWPHA Chapter was called to order at Coker Farm by President Scott 

Tarter at 7:10pm. There were 17 members in attendance 

Naomi Gauruder read the minutes from the October meeting which were accepted as read. 

Naomi Gauruder read the treasurer's report which was accepted as read. 

Aid to members: Ron Carroll may need some more help. The committee will monitor his 

situation. Donna Pace has requested aid for a follow up surgery on her broken leg from last 

year. The committee has been in touch. 

Charitable Donations: None 

Membership: Nicole Wright is our newest applicant. Her membership will be held over to the 

next meeting.  Membership renewals will be mailed beginning of December 

Horse Show Committee: No report 

High Score Banquet:  Winners for our special awards (Jack Rockwell, Greek Neff & Frank Flynn) 

have been chosen. 

Art of Clinic: Any ideas for this year's clinic, please submit to Chris Dwyer 

High Score Committee: Renewals are coming in well.  2015 season points will be updated right 

after the Awards Dinner. 

Junior PHA: They need more barns to contribute to the basket raffle at the Dinner.  The Walter 

Distler trophy has been chosen!  The Jr PHA will have a photo booth at the Awards Dinner.  

The Junior PHA will be holding a Judges clinic with Barb Filippelli 11/16 & a Reining Clinic with 

Andrew Wolf 11/23.  Please contact Kelsey Farm for information.  There are additional clinics 

in the works! 



 
Old Business: National President, Fred Schauder thanked the FWPHA for its donation to the 

National PHA Horse Show, which was a great success! There were 31 entrants in the National 

PHA 3'6" Medal finals.  Not a huge showing from the FWPHA Chapter at the show, we need to 

publicize this finals to our membership for next year.  

Elections:  The following will be running for office for 2015-2017. 

President (Unopposed): Ken Okken   (Carol Molony was nominated, but has since withdrawn 

her name) 

Vice Presidents (Unopposed) : Scott Tarter & Chris Dwyer 

Treasurer (Unopposed): Naomi Gauruder 

Corresponding Secretary (Unopposed): Lisa Sherman 

Recording Secretary: Gary Gauruder & Kate Bykowski   

Ballots for Recording Secretary will be sent to CURRENT members beginning of December & 

will be due back to Lynn Peters by January 1, 2015. 

Holiday Party Information to follow. 

Next FWPHA meeting scheduled for January 12, 2014 (Most likely at Coker)  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Naomi Gauruder 

 

 


